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COTTON GINNING DAYS

G.A.M.T.R.A. ANNUAL NEW YEAR'S 
DAY CRANK-UP
TUESDAY, JANUARY 1, 2008
Mr. Tommy Berry is once again hosting the 
annual G.A.M.T.R.A. New Year's Day Crank-
Up on Tuesday, January 1, 2008 at the 
home of Tommy's father, Mr. Tom Berry at 
128 Wells Road, Kings Mountain, NC. The 
FUN will begin at 8:00 AM through 5:00 
PM.  The directions to Mr. Berry's home are 
as follows:
 Take I-85 South
 Take Exit #5-Dixon School Road
 Go South on Dixon School Road.  
 After approximately 2 miles, the road 

will fork.  Mr. Tom Berry's home, at 128 
Wells Road, sits on the left in the fork.

Hint: If you see the windmill on the left you 
have gone too far.  Contact: Tommy Berry 
Day: 704.739.5913 or 
Evening: 704.739 0856 or 
Ray Medford: 704.864.7329.
ENJOY!!  

G.A.M.T.R.A. CHRISTMAS DINNER 
GATHERING
The 2007 Christmas Dinner gathering was 
held again this year at The Surf and Turf 
Lodge.  We had approximately 50 people in 
attendance.  The food was great and as 
always, it was wonderful to celebrate 
together!

UPCOMING SHOWS IN JANUARY 2008
JANUARY 16-19

 FLYWHEELERS SWAP MEET
Fort Meade, FL

COOKBOOKS
Cookbook sales have been GREAT!!  There 
are still plenty available.  You may contact:
Jill Lindsey at 704.922.6016 if you need 
more. 

OLD FARM DAYS SHOW CALENDARS
2008
Bill Lindsey distributed the Old Farm Days 
Show Calendars 2008 at the Christmas 
Dinner.  If you were not present at the 
dinner, Bill will also have the calendars 
available at the January meeting.

JANUARY BUSINESS MEETING
We did not have a regular business meeting 
in December.  We will conduct our regular 
business meeting on January 3, 2008.  
The meeting will include all business items 
that should have been presented at the 
December meeting.

2008 G.A.M.T.R.A. OFFICERS ELECTED
At our December meeting the new officers 
for 2008 were elected.  They will be as 
follows:
President:  Rusty Friday
Vice President:  Leon Lineberger
Secretary:  Katherine Lineberger
Treasurer:  Bill Lindsey
We look forward to 2008 and we will strive 
to make our club and our annual show 
bigger and better!  

JANUARY 2008 MEETING
The meeting this month, Thursday, 
January 3, 2008, will be at the Western 
Sizzlin on Rankin Road, just north of I-85 on 
US 321. You’ll see the sign.  As always, we 
will “meet and eat” at 6:00PM and have our 
business meeting at 7:00PM.We’ll look 
forward to seeing you there! 

WE WISH YOU ALL A SAFE, HAPPY 
AND PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR!!


